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Action Taken Report on Parent Feedback for the Academic Year 2023-2024 

As stated in the Minutes of the Governing Body Council and Academic Council 

Date of Feedback Collection: 

29th September 2023 

Date of Report Analysis: 

31st October 2023 

Based on the feedback collected from parents for the academic year 2023-2024, the institution has 

taken the following actions to address the suggestions provided. The implemented changes will be 

effective from the academic year 2024-2025. 

Parents’ Suggestions: 

1. Introduction of Extra Postgraduate (PG) Courses: 

A significant number of parents expressed the desire for the introduction of additional PG 

courses to cater to the diverse academic interests and career aspirations of students. In 

response, the institution has taken steps to expand its postgraduate offerings. Additional 

courses in various disciplines will be introduced in the academic year 2024-2025, providing 

students with more options for higher education and specialization. 

2. Additional Coaching for Slow Learners: 

Parents highlighted the need for more support for slow learners to help them cope with the 

academic demands. In response, the institution will implement additional coaching sessions 

aimed specifically at slow learners. These sessions will be conducted outside regular class 

hours and will focus on reinforcing key concepts, improving study skills, and offering 

personalized attention to help these students succeed. 

Conclusion: 

The institution acknowledges the valuable feedback provided by parents, which plays an essential 

role in enhancing the overall learning environment. These actions are being implemented in the 

academic year 2024-2025 as part of the institution's commitment to providing a well-rounded 

educational experience that meets the needs of all students. 

The administration will continue to monitor and review the impact of these changes to ensure their 

effectiveness in addressing parent concerns and enhancing student outcomes. 

 




